Hans-Josef Fell
Member of the German Bundestag

May 6™ 2010

Dear Governor Schwarzenegger,

| am pleased to present you with my new report, Corporate Finance and Climate Protection:
a Beneficial Alliance.

As a world leader in climate protection policy, you understand the importance of the
lowering our greenhouse gas emissions and as Governor of California, you understand the
economic problems caused by reliance on fossil fuels.

In this paper, it is discussed how it is not only technologically possible to switch to 100%
renewable energy and use methods to lower atmospheric carbon to 330 ppm by the year
2030, but how it is also economically responsible and feasible.

The financial services industry will play a key role in this process, not only as an investor in
climate protection, but also as a key political player. Therefore, a parallel climate protection
strategy to the UN-Process has to be developed for and in conjunction with the financial
industry to assure the branch that climate protection is not an obstacle to their goals, but an
opportunity.

This paper is intended as food for thought for further discussion. | would like to ask you to
consider joining me in promoting this new climate protection strategy and to take over a
leading part in this process.

| look forward to hearing your comments about this paper and would be very pleased to

work with you to create a carbon free future.

Sincerely,

{Zm f -
Hans-Josef Fell

Member of the German Bundestag
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